
 
 

Our Christmas parties will be very different this year.  There will not be the 
option of going home to change into party clothes.  Instead children are to come 
to school dressed in non-uniform on their party day to avoid having to change in 
school.  We advise, therefore, to ensure your child is dressed in clothing that is 
suitable for outdoor play and lunchtime rather than fancy party clothes. 

After lunch the children will enjoy party games in the main halls.  We will not be asking 
parents to send party food to school as this wouldn’t be sensible in the current situation. 

Here are the dates of the parties: 

 Monday 14 December Nursery and Year 3 

 Tuesday 15 December Reception and Year 4 

 Wednesday 16 December Year 1 and Year 5 

 Thursday 17 December Year 2 and Year 6 

 Friday 18 December  EMP Base                   

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 18 December 

Children are welcome to come to school wearing a Christmas or festive 
jumper/top.  Please do not send in cash donations.  You can make a 
contribution to our school fund via your ParentPay account and we will 
forward all donations made from 17-18 December to ‘Save the Children’ 
charity. 

School will close on Friday 18 December for the Christmas holidays and will re-open for 
teaching purposes on Tuesday 5 January. 

 

Thank you for your continued support during what has been an extraordinary and very 
strange year. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very happy and healthy 
Christmas and let’s hope 2021 will be a more settled year. 

Best wishes from Mrs Adair and staff 

Please look on our website and Facebook page for updated information. 
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